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DOW - The TreeHouse Wildlife Center in Dow is is a non-profit that is dedicated to the 
rescue, rehabilitation, and release of native wildlife.



The center has rescued, rehabilitated, and released an abundance of birds and animals 
since its inception in 1979. Recently, an owl photo by Jeff Easley beautifully illustrated 
just what the TreeHouse Wildlife Center does to extend lives and provide a quality of 
existence to those who can’t make it back in the wild.

Sherry Stilwell, TreeHouse Wildlife Center facility manager, said the center probably 
has about 10 owls now that are permanent residents. On Oct. 23 and 24, 2021, the 
TreeHouse Wildlife Center will have its annual Owl Fest and showcase its work to the 
public.

“Our main goal at TreeHouse is to rescue, rehabilitate and release,” Stilwell said. “But 
we can give a home here forever for the ones we can’t release. We have some eagles 
missing a half wing, owls, a coyote without a front leg, now a dozen baby fawns. The 
fawns are cute, but it will be rewarding when we open the door of the trailer and let 
them run off and be free. We take the animals right back where they came from in case 
they have territory established.”

To donate or see any of TreeHouse Wildlife Center's needs visit:

https://www.treehousewildlifecenter.com/

https://www.treehousewildlifecenter.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

